
NC Capital Area Metropolitan Planning
Organization

Staff Report

1 Fenton Main St.
Suite 201

Cary NC 27511

Agenda Date: 4/16/2025
To: Executive Board

Agenda Item: 6.7

Public Engagement Update on Tolling Options for U.S. 1 North
Daniel Spruill, MPO Staff

At CAMPO’s March Executive Board meeting, the Board directed CAMPO to conduct public engagement on
the options for tolling US 1 North from I-540 to Purnell/Harris Rd just south of the Wake/Franklin County line as
presented by the North Carolina Turnpike Authority. This project would be the extent of NCDOT project U-5307
segments A, B, C, and D. CAMPO has developed a strategy and launched the public comment period on April
7th and will continue through May 14th.

CAMPO will work with the impacted communities to help increase awareness and provide the Executive Board
with the necessary information to make decisions regarding tolls on US 1.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information.
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